
Subject: Airventure 2014
Posted by Joe Timmons on Wed, 16 Jul 2014 13:48:04 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I will be parked at Green Bay Wednesday and Thursday (Everyone on the phone was very
helpful). I have had my MU2 at Whitman (on the grass) and have used nearby airports. The ease
of flying to the outside airports makes it easier for me, but the experience of landing during air
adventure and camping under the wing should be experienced.
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